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Ui CONSERVATION COMMISSION
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

July 19, 1951

Mr. Koy Timmons
Clayton, New Mexico

Dear Mre. Timmons:

Since I have not raceived an answer to my letter of
June 8, 1951, pertaining to the reporting of your
Carbon Dioxide operations on forms C=~ll4e I am again
I am again takin- this opportunity to request your
cooperation in this matter,

May we hear from you at :our earliest convenience.

Yours very truly
Ty Yy

ZLVIS A. UTZ,
Gas “ngineer
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